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Today in History 

1883 – Brooklyn Bridge Opens 
 

Tuesday, May 24, 2016 

Schedule Day 2 

 
LAST CHANCE TO BUY WARDE SPIRIT WEAR 

Our last sale of the school year will be on Tuesday, May 24th during all lunch waves. We’ll be in front of the   

school store.  Don’t miss out! Contact Susan Fiske or Denise Walsh with any questions. 

 

LOSS OF CREDIT 

Students who have lost credit in 2nd semester and year-long courses must submit a letter requesting an appointment 

with the Appeals Board during the week of May 23rd – May 27th.  The letter must be delivered to your house office 

and personally handed to your dean. The letter should state why you are appealing your loss of credit. You will then 

be scheduled for an appointment with the Appeals Board. If you have any questions please see your dean as soon as 

possible 

 
ECE REGISTRATION REMINDERS 

Registration is open, and applications and enrollments are coming in steadily! Application Deadline is June 1. 

 

SENIOR PROM 

The Fairfield Warde High School Senior Prom will be held on Saturday, June 4, 2016 in the Villa Bianca of 

Seymour.  The dance will run from 7:00 P.M until 11:00 P.M.     

 

Tickets are $55.00 per person and will be sold May 16th – May 27th in P34 after school. 

 

To purchase a ticket, students must bring a parent permission form and $55 for each student that is attending.  

Students may also choose to sign up as a table with seating up to 10 people. If you decide to choose a table, please 

have one student hand in the table information with all students’ forms and money.   
 

Tickets can be purchased individually or as a couple. Please note you do not need a date to attend the Senior 

Prom.  Every year many students come individually or as a group of friends.  All students of the Class of 2016 are 

welcome to attend the Prom. No date is necessary.  Students are also welcome to bring guests from other schools, 

however, they do need to have a form signed by their parent/guardians as well as their school.  

 

All forms can be found on Warde’s webpage.  

 

The last day to purchase tickets is May 27, 2016 – NO EXCEPTIONS 
 

 

FASHION SHOW 

You’re invited to the FWHS Annual Spring Fashion Show on May 26h! It will be located in the auditorium 

beginning at 7:00 pm. A silent auction and dessert reception will take place from 6:30 to 7:00 pm. We are very 



excited to be teaming up with the Baking and Pastry classes who will be showcasing their Bakeshops that they 

created and serving their delicious dessert bites. Tickets can be purchased for only $2.00 in P17 or from any fashion 

student, now until the day of the event.  All of the proceeds will go towards student scholarships.  

 

FPS STUDENT ART SHOW 

The 42nd Annual FPS Student Art Show will take place May 28th –June 2nd  at the Pequot Library.  The reception 

for the show will take place on Wednesday, June 1st  6:00pm- 8:30pm.  Food trucks on site during reception. 

 

SAFEGUARD YOURSELF WORKSHOP 

Hands-on real life strategies 

Tuesday, May 31, 2016, 7:15 – 9:00 PM 

Fairfield Ludlowe High School – Small Gymnasium 

 

DRIVING SCHOOL AT FAIRFIELD WARDE HIGH SCHOOL 

“The Next Street” driving school will now be holding driver’s education classes right at WARDE high school! The 

Summer Accelerated class will run from June 27th through July 11th from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm every Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  To enroll visit our website, thenextstreet.com/warde or call 800-732-8090. 
 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

Parents need to bring a lease or mortgage statement or property deed AND a current utility bill to Central Office at 

501 King’s Highway East in order to process their change of address. PLEASE CALL 203-255-8398 TO MAKE 

AN APPOINTMENT 

 

2016-2017 STUDENT CALENDAR: The student (school) calendar for next year (2016-2017) can be found under 

Parent Resources at http://fairfieldschools.org/ 

 

GRADUATION 
Graduation is set for June 16, 2016 at 6:00 PM. The different houses are wearing red, white or black graduation 

gowns, so you might not be able to use sibling gowns. 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNSELING, COLLEGE, AND CAREER NEWS 

 
 
CT CAREER PATHS: Stop by the College & Career Center (P-38) for a free copy of The CT Department of Labor’s 
Career Paths. The publication is an excellent resource for students interested in exploring potential careers & 
college majors. The guide covers descriptions CT’s 16 Career Clusters, job advice, education, training, earnings 
potential, financing, and local, statewide and online resources. 

 
Back by Popular Demand! 

Computer Proficiency Exam  
Monday, June 13 

12:00 pm SHARP please!  
Room F11 

Please sign up on the U drive. 
Please bring a photo ID to the exam. 

 
 

 

 

http://fairfieldschools.org/


SAT Test Dates 2015 – 2016 
Date Location Regular Registration Late Registration 

    
June 4 FWHS & FLHS * May 5 May 25 ** 
    
*Be sure to register early at www.sat.org/register . Seats are assigned by College Board on a first-come, first- 
served basis and are not guaranteed to Fairfield students. 

 

**Late fee required 

*** For free online SAT test practice: https://www.khanacademy.org/sat 

 

 ATHLETICS 
 
 

Fairfield Warde 2015-16 Athletic Events Schedule 

 

Date Sport Opponent H/A-Facility Time Bus Note 

Tue., 
5/24/16  

V Boys 
Lacrosse  

North 
Haven  

Away 
[Directions]  

4:00 p.m.  PU 2:45, RE 5:30  Scrimmage  

Tue., 
5/24/16  

V Girls Golf  Fairfield 
Ludlowe, 
Ridgefield  

Home - Smith Richardson 
[Directions]  

3:30 p.m.      

Tue., 
5/24/16  

Miscellaneous 
Events  

Dance 
Team 
Practice  

Home - Fairfield Warde Small Gym 
[Directions]  

6:00 p.m.      

 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES TO: 

                                         Clayton Morton, Ciara Clyne, Sean Lee 

                                         Christopher Sepot, Spencer Nightingale 

               Ryan O’Connell 

                                            

  

 

http://www.sat.org/register
https://www.khanacademy.org/sat
http://www.casciac.org/scripts/show_dir.cgi?school=NorthHaven
http://www.casciac.org/scripts/show_dir.cgi?school=FairfieldWarde
http://www.casciac.org/scripts/show_dir.cgi?school=FairfieldWarde


 

 

 

 

 

Prepare for the New SAT® with 

Official 

SAT 

Practice 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 
Get personalized practice recommendations based on your PSAT/NMSQT®    

or PSAT™  8/9 results. 

 

 

 
 

© 2016 The College Board. PSAT/NMSQT is a registered trademark of the 

College Board and National Merit Scholarship Corporation. 

Khan Academy is a registered trademark in the United States and other 

jurisdictions. 

00166-058 

 

 
 
 

Take these steps to link 

your College Board and 

Khan Academy
®   

accounts. 

 

  1   
Visit satpractice.org 

This takes you to Khan Academy, 
where you should 

log in or create an account. 

 

  2   
Link Your Accounts 

When prompted, agree to 
link your Khan Academy and 

College Board accounts. 

 

  3   
Send Your Test Results 

At College Board, sign in or create 
an account and hit “Send” to send your test 

results to Khan Academy. 

 
 
 

Sign up. Link up. 

Get practicing. 

satpractice.org 

http://satpractice.org/
http://satpractice.org/

